19. REMOVAL OF TREE ON BRIDLE PATH ROAD: RELOCATION OF SUMNER MASONIC LODGE BUILDING



Warwick Scadden (Parks and Waterways Area Advocate) will brief the Board on implications of the proposed relocation of the Sumner Masonic Lodge building to the Ferrymead Heritage Park. In order to relocate the building to the proposed site, a gum tree on Bridle Path Road will need to be removed. As it is proposed to move the building before the next ordinary Board meeting, the Board may wish to give its Environment and Traffic Committee power to act to determine whether the gum tree should be removed.